
9the shabbat projectNovember 2016

BIALIK COLLEGE

The Shabbat Project has given rise to a 
meaningful new tradition at Bialik – the year 
5 communal Shabbat dinner.

Year 5 students and their families will 
enjoy a Friday night shul service at the ARK, 
followed by a Shabbat dinner at school.

This new activity supplements Bialik’s 
joyous celebrations of Shabbat each week.

Whether it be our kindergarten students 
hosting Kabbalat Shabbat for their 
grandparents and special friends, the year 

11 cohort running their weekly Shabbat 

activities or our etgar (challenge) students 

participating in weekly challah for hunger 

bakes, welcoming Shabbat each Friday at 

school enables Bialik students to express 

their sense of community and tradition.

The Shabbat Project gives us all the 

opportunity to share this love of Shabbat 

with Jews across the globe and many of 

our students will again be participating in 

the Glick’s challah bake after a memorable 

experience last year.

The love of Shabbat
ACT COMMUNITY

It is hard to believe that the Tishrei holidays 
are behind us and the year is really starting. 
It is even more surprising that it is already 
November.

In addition to many communities around the 
world, the ACT Jewish community is getting 
ready to host their third Shabbat Project 
Shabbat.

This is an event that the community looks 
forward to. It is a time that the community 
prays, eats, and even bakes together.

As Eryn London, scholar in residence, said: 
“Many talk about the special atmosphere of 
the communal meals or how much fun the 
great challah bake was. Many want to know if 
and when the next one will be.”

Many Canberrans have participated in 
the event over the past two years. Building 
off previous  successes, the ACT Jewish 
community is planning to make this one even 
greater.

The Canberra  community is preparing to 
have over 100 participants for the annual 
challah bake on Thursday evening, 10 
November. On Shabbat afternoon, there will 
be a community wide lunch following services.

In addition to holding the Shabbat lunch at 
the centre, the Canberra community will be 
hosting 50 Bnei Akiva madrichim from around 
Australia for their annual shabbaton.

The Canberra community is looking forward 
to be brimming with people from near and far.

Rabbi Alon Meltzer said: “Shabbat is an 
opportunity for the community to come 
together. How much greater is it, when we 
come together under the banner of unity - 
not only within our community, but with the 
worldwide Jewish community.”

Shabbat Project
a capital idea

Bialik challah bake with mazkirut.


